


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes. On top of the existing higher cost of goods due to tariffs, rising home owners
insurance, and rising property taxes. Those of us on social security, the COLA adjustments
fall short of keeping up with all of these rising costs. Give us a break!

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Stephen Chrepta

3654 heron dr

Melbourne FL, 32901-8143
sccjazz(@att.net




